

October 2021



Join our Outreach listsery to learn about and post upcoming events. Check the Resources page on the website.

Send your pictures for the Web to Theresa Glisson /Webmaster taglisson@gmail.com

We meet monthly at 7 pm on the 1st Tuesday at the NCSU Crafts Center (no meetings in June, July, and August)

Like us on Facebook



Next TPG Meeting

**Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021

Location: NCSU Crafts Center, 100 Jensen Dr, Raleigh **Time**: 7:00 pm

This in person event is limited to 35 people. There will be a Zoom option. If you are interested in attending in person, Kaki will send out a sign up sheet a week prior to the meeting. The Zoom link will be sent prior to the meeting as well.

Parking is available in the parking deck directly across from the Crafts Center entrance. You may be ticketed or towed if you park on the street.

October Program:

Michelle Miolla



Presentation: Handbuilding Wall Baskets

I will be demonstrating how to hand build two wall baskets using one cylinder. The cylinder can be hand built or wheel thrown, whichever you prefer, but the rest of the process will be done by hand building. I will demonstrate cutting and piecing together parts with slabs and other hand made components. I will also discuss different ways to finish the piece, ie., carving, glazing, and how to mount it.

I started my ceramic studies in Asheville, North Carolina at both AB Tech Community College and at The Village Potters via their Independent Study program. I wanted to further my knowledge in the field of ceramics so I moved to Boone, North Carolina and received a BFA from Appalachian State University. I have continued to work from my home studio and was recently hired at Pullen Arts Center as an instructor.

TPG Board

President:
Sarah Peters
saralec4@bellsouth.net

Vice Presidents:
Caroline Radcliff
caradcliff@gmail.com
Laura Casas
lcarolinecasas@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Donna Horton
donna.horton3@gmail.com

Recording Secretary: Jay Lavine alasmidonta@yahoo.com

Corresponding Sec: Kaki Kolasa kkakimark@gmail.com

Librarian:
Dede Richardson
picklepiepottery@gmail.com

Members At Large:

Joanne Wood Membership

Theresa Glisson Website

Minutes from May, September 2021

General business

We will be reviewing the TPG budget for membership approval, so please come prepared with whatever questions you may have. The proposed budget was sent to you in a prior email. If you need it again, please email the TPG Admin.

Other News

ARTSPLOSURE APPROACHES --- Volunteers needed. You do not have to be a seller to participate. Providing art opportunities to the public is rewarding, and also part of being a non-profit.

ANOTHER OPPORTUNITY – Volunteers needed for a drive through Stone Soup, October 27 from 4 - 7 pm. Please email Sarah Peters, saralec4@bellsouth.net if you're interested.

TPG Dues for 2021 - 2022 are now due

You can pay your dues at: http://trianglepotters.org/become-a-member/



Did you know that you can share news directly with the TPG listserv group simply by creating an email and sending it to: triangle-potters-guild-outreach@googlegroups.com